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	Radiocommunication Bureau (BR)



	Circular Letter
CR/381
	17 April 2015

	

	

	To Administrations of Member States of the ITU



	

	

	Subject:
	Resolution 80 (Rev.WRC-07)

	
	

	
	

	

	


At its 68th meeting (16-20 March 2015), the Radio Regulations Board continued to review the draft Report to WRC-15 on Resolution 80 (Rev.WRC-07). The Board instructed the Radiocommunication Bureau to prepare a letter to bring to the attention of the administrations the revised version of the Draft Report by the RRB to WRC-15[footnoteRef:1] (see also CR/378[footnoteRef:2]).  [1:  http://www.itu.int/md/R15-RRB15.2-C/en ]  [2:  http://www.itu.int/md/R00-CR-CIR-0378/en ] 

[bookmark: _GoBack]It should be noted that any comments that your administration may wish to submit should reach the Bureau not later than 11 May 2015, 1600 hours UTC, in order to be considered at the 69th meeting of the RRB, scheduled for 1-9 June 2015. Comments should be sent either by telefax to
+41 22 730 5785 or by email to brmail@itu.int.
The Board will then continue its work on Resolution 80 (Rev. WRC-07) based on any contributions received from Members State and Board Members.
François Rancy
Director
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